SITE INVESTIGATION 29 Lily Street, Raglan 01/04/2009

REPORT
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Slope Stability
Observations on Site and Environs

The slope of the bank in the vicinity of the proposed house location is approximately 1in 7.
Slope stability is not considered to be critical.
Limitations

The recommendations and opinions expressed in this report are based on data from the limited
number of Scala tests, Field Vane tests and bore holes described above. Inferences about the
nature and continuity of sub soils without the vicinity of the boreholes are considered reasonable
but cannot be guaranteed.

This report has been prepared for the particular project in the owners brief to us and no
responsibility is accepted for the use of any part of this report in other contexts or for any other
purposes.

This site investigation and subsequent reporting were carried out on behalf of Quintet Consulting
Ltd by:-

R D G James BSc Civil Engineering, MSc Structures, MIPENZ, CPEng (UK), MICE
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